The 20 April 2022 Alexandria Conservation Commission Meeting — Cancelled

The scheduled meeting was cancelled due to lack of a quorum. Applicable agenda items will be carried
forward to our 25 May 2022 meeting. Officers elected to serve for the 2021 — 2022 term will continue
to serve in their current capacity pending formal election of the 2022 — 2023 slate of officers.

Although no “official business” can be conducted without a quorum present, discussion between those
present is allowed. Those present were Jennifer Tuthill, Steve Whitman, Tom Guilmette, and BOS
representative Bob Piehler. At our March meeting, Tom had been asked to research game and
surveillance camaras for the Turtle Preserve and the Town Forest. The group discussed Tom’s findings.
Because the turtle nesting/hatching season is already upon us, Jennifer agreed to purchase the
camara(s) personally to be able to begin observations. The Commission will entertain a motion to
purchase the camara(s) from Jennifer at our May meeting.

Our next meeting is scheduled for 25 May 2022 at 18:30 (6:30pm) at the Village Schoolhouse.



